

New Parking Garage to open in December


When students peer out the windows of Hurley Hall, they see construction workers working daily on Eastern’s first parking garage. The garage located behind Hurley Hall will be accessible from Perimeter Road. 

The $13 million garage is planned to open in the middle of December with 714 parking spaces. The garage will be accessible 24 hours a day unlike the general lot at the Baseball Field which is only open from 7:30am to 10:30pm. The garage is being constructed by Manfort Construction, who constructed one of the parking garages at the Foxwoods Resort Casino. 


The construction project forced the closure of several parking spaces on Perimeter Road formerly used by North Campus Residents last semester. Several students have already commented on how, as a result, it is harder for North Campus Residents to find a parking spot in any of their designated lots which include: Arboretum, Perimeter Road, Lot B, Burnap, RVB, and Occum.

